
6 Dane Street, P.O. Box 87, Kennebunk Maine 04043 
(207) 985-4494 

 SCHEDULE AT A GLANCE 
   christchurchkbk@gmail.com  

www.Facebook.com/Christ.Church.7543 

Thank you for silencing your 
cell phone during the Service.  

Prayers and Blessings:  
Please note any Blessings for which you 
wish to thank God and concerns for 
whom you would like prayers in the 
book on the table at the right entrance 
to the Sanctuary. If you are unable to 
use that door, an usher can bring the 
book to you. All items noted  in the 
book will be included in the weekly  
Pastoral Prayer. There is a fresh page 
each week.  

Prayer shawls lovingly 

made by our own 

members are available 

in the Sanctuary.  Feel 

free to take one to a 

friend or loved one in 

need. 

Sunday Jan. 6 9:00 am Choir Rehearsal 

Sunday  Jan. 6 10:00 am Communion Worship Service 

Sunday Jan. 6 2:00 pm Epiphany Concert 

Sunday Jan. 6 6:30 pm NA Open Meeting 

Monday Jan. 7 7:00 pm Boy Scout Meeting 

Tuesday Jan. 8 10:00 am Biddeford Adult Ed 

Tuesday Jan. 8 6:00 pm Cabinet Meeting 

Wednesday Jan. 9 10:00 am Biddeford Adult Ed 

Thursday Jan. 10 10:00 am Biddeford Adult Ed 

Friday Jan. 11 12:00 pm Choir Rehearsal 

 

 

 

Sunday, 1/6/19, 2:00 p.m. 

Epiphany Concert and Art Show 

 

Saturday, 1/26/19, 9:00 a.m. 

Fabric, Yarn & Book Sale 

Greetings Brothers and Sisters! 

 

Here we are in 2019!  Wow!  Where did 2018 go?  I 

sat down to reflect on 2018 today and write down all 

the wonderful things that happened to me during the year.  Although 

there were a few bumps in the road, the good stuff outnumbered the 

bad.  Something to be grateful for, indeed. 
 

 How will I show my gratitude for 2018 in 2019?  What gifts will 

I bring? What actions will I take to right the wrongs? What example 

will I be for my children, grandchildren and great-grandchildren to  

follow? 
 

  I found my answer in Matthew 22:34-39  34 When the   

Pharisees heard that he had silenced the Sadducees, they   

gathered together, 35  and one of them, a lawyer, asked him a 

question to test him. 36  ñTeacher, which commandment in the 

law is the greatest?ò 37 He said to him, ñ óYou shall love the 

Lord your God with all your heart, and with all your soul, and 

with all your mind. ô 38 This is the greatest and first command-

ment. 39  And a second is like it: óYou shall love your neighbor 

as  yourself.ô 
 

 What do you think? 
 

    Blessings, 

    Pastor Sue 
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Chutney for 
sale! 

 

Dan Moisan has 
made another 
batch of his  

incredible chutney!   
 

Jars are $6.00 each 
and money raised 
goes to support 
Christ Church. 

Church Office Hours: 
 Mon Jan. 7 9:00 amð2:30 pm 

Tues Jan. 8 OFFICE CLOSED 

Wed. Jan. 9 9:00 amð2:30 pm 

Thurs. Jan. 10 10:30 amð3:30 pm 

Fri. Jan. 11 9:00 amð2:00 pm 

Schedule for Greeters: 

Jan. 6 Ruth Cray 

Jan. 13 Peggy Basile 

Acolyte Schedule: 

Jan. 6 Trinity Noble-Polchies 

Jan. 13 Acadia Dugas 

Church Community  

  Outreach Services 

     Produce Pantry 

The CCOS Produce 

Pantry distributes food 

Fridays from 9:00 am to 

about 9:30 am at St Marthaôs Church on 

Portland Rd, Kennebunk.  

Especially Needed: Canned Hams, Beef 

Stew, Tuna fish, Dry Milk, Canned 

Vegetables (corn, green beans, and peas), 

Spaghetti Sauce, Mayonnaise, Pancake 

Mix and Syrup. 

Liturgist Schedule: 

Jan. 6 Rev. Jim Anderson 

Jan. 13 Rev. Susan Heafield 

Usher Schedule: 

Jan. 6 Jessie Olin 

Jan. 13  

 

Beverly Healdð3 Sally Valdattað6 

Ann Millerð4 Elizabeth Bostonð8 

Mark your calendar for the next project at Christ Church.  It will be a  
 

FABRIC -YARN-BOOK SALE on  

Saturday, January 26 from 9 am to 1 pm.   
 

Rev. Dick Thompson has graciously given 

the collection of fabrics of his late wife, Judy, 

to the Christ Church.  Judy was a very       

accomplished seamstress who was employed at various fabric shops 

where Bernina sewing machines were featured. 
 

At our Quilt Show last June some of Judyôs beautiful work was featured.  

Rev. Dick has given Christ Church some of his personal collection of 

books.  The sale will also include yarn and items crafted from fabric. 
 

YOU ARE INVITED TO DONATE FABRICS, YARN OR  

 BOOKS FOR THIS SALE. 
 

This is another undertaking which requires a large number of volunteers.  

A sign-up sheet is already posted on the bulletin board in the dining room.  

Setting up will take place Tuesday-Friday for the Saturday sale.   
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YOU just have to have!  What fun! 


